FRASER VALLEY RINGETTE ASSOCIATION

Proudly Presents
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 The 11th Annual
Michelle Vandale Memorial Spirit of Winter
Ringette Tournament
December 2-4, 2016
At

GEORGE PRESTON ARENA - WALNUT GROVE SPORTSPLEX  - ALDERGROVE ARENA
You are invited to our 11th Annual “Spirit of Winter” Ringette Tournament.

We will be accepting registrations from October 1, 2016 to October 28, 2016.

This season we are offering all divisions U10 to 18+ (A & B), however any division that has less than four teams registered by October 28, 2016 will unfortunately have to be cancelled. 
 U14 to 18+ Divisions are guaranteed to play 4 games, with three teams advancing to the semi-final and final games. We will be awarding Gold, Silver and Bronze medals. 

As well as Banners for the Winning team in each U14-18+ Division.
U10 and U12 teams are also guaranteed to play four games in a Round Robin style format. The U10 and U12 divisions will not play semi final and final games, instead all players will receive participation medals and will be in invited to participate in the annual Spirit of Fun activities as well.
Registration Cost per Team: 

U10 and U12  

     

$675.00

U14 thru 18+

    

$750.00

(Make cheques payable to Fraser Valley Ringette Association)
To register please:

1. Complete the on-line Team Registration Form (http://fvringette.com/index.php/spirit-of-winter-tournament)
2. Include a copy of your official BCRA Roster. (See your association registrar.) 

3. Include a copy of your official BCRA Tiering Assessment Form.  

4. Mail the completed registration form along with your tournament fee to: 
Fraser Valley Ringette Association 

Spirit of Winter Ringette Tournament 2016
8413 Bradner Road
Abbotsford, BC
V4X 2H5
5. In an effort to help us ensure that the player’s names are typed correctly in the tournament program and on the game sheets. Please email us a copy of your team registration form with your information typed clearly to mvmsowregistrar@gmail.com 
6. In the case of Players or Teams Staff being picked up for this tournament, all BCRA pi ck up rules are in effect.  See the BCRA policy manual.  In addition, a Player or Team Staff adjustment form must be submitted with your team’s registration, along with the official BCRA roster for the team in which that Player or Team staff is officially registered on. 

For more information contact tournament director Joan McGivern 604-613-1928
Email: tournaments@fvringette.com
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